
 

Royal Grammar School Telephone Email Headmaster 

Amersham Road 01494 524955  admin@rgshw.com Philip Wayne 

High Wycombe  

Buckinghamshire Facsimile Website 

HP13 6QT 01494 551410  www.rgshw.com Registered No. 07492198 

 

 
14/11/2018 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 

Notice from the Art Department 

 

I am pleased to announce we are now able to release the A Level and GCSE Art work from 2017-2018. 
Please come to the Art department to collect your work as soon as possible. If you would like to collect 
work at the end of the school day please contact one of the members of the Art Department to 
arrange a suitable day. Unfortunately, due to limited storage we are only able to keep the work until 
the end of the Autumn term. After this date all work stored will have to be disposed of. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Francis 

Head of Art 

 
 


